
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of 
the House Health Committee, 

I support HB248.  I believe that Ohioans and all Americans should have ultimate
authority over their medical decisions and a right to maintain privacy regarding 
those decisions. With employers mandating COVID vaccines, businesses 
implementing vaccine passports, and those who decline facing discrimination, I 
believe this bill is very important.  As Americans, it is our duty to fight for the 
freedom of our citizens.  Our state’s progress is crucial to the entire country. I 
stand with you as you fight to ensure that HB248 is heard and passed promptly.

Thank you,
Sandra Schottenheimer


